
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, February 11, 2015 10:11 AM 

To: Hopkins, Asa 

Subject: Need to talk with you about these proposed changes from John Warshow VIPPA 

 

 
http://legislature.vermont.gov/assets/Documents/2016/WorkGroups/House%20Natural%20Resources/
Bills/H.40/Witness%20Testimony/H.40~John%20Warshow~Vermont%20Independent%20Power%20Pro
ducers%20Association%20(VIPPA)%20Proposed%20Revisions~2-6-2015.pdf  
 
Darren M. Springer, Deputy Commissioner 
Vermont Public Service Department 
112 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05620-2601 
Darren.Springer@state.vt.us  
(802) 828-3088 
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